
From: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
To: rsmorley55@hotmail.com 
Subject: ACSC October E-Notes 
Date: Wed, 30 Sep 2015 21:05:01 -0400 

Greetings ACSC Presidents, 
  
It was certainly a pleasure to get to visit and chat with so many of you at SOS. I think we 
all realize how fortunate we are to have and share such a large shag community and 
family. We will share with you just a brief update of points at hand. 
  
Icon Nominations: If you are submitting an application for a member of your club please 
remember that the deadline is November 1, 2015. The current Icon nomination form is 
on www.shagdance.com. 
  
A "shoutout" to SamCo Shag Club for being voted into the ACSC. We wish for them 
continued success. John Bradshaw, president, certainly is committed and energetic 
about the future of  SamCo Shag Club. 
  
Mid-Winter Meeting and Workshop: Please make your club plans to attend the 
mandatory Mid-winter meeting on January 16, 2016 at the OD Resort Ballroom at 
10:00AM. A special rate is available for the three days of Mid-Winter. $79 room rate and 
$89 suite rate. Please ask when calling for the shag rate! We look forward to seeing 
each of you and meeting any new presidents we have coming on board to serve as the 
ACSC Board of Advisors. A flyer will be distributed very soon and sent to each of you. 
  
A special thanks to the Shoe Center and Vic Gillespie for the prints that were given to 
the presidents for possible club fund raising purposes. 
  
District B will be the host district for the 2018 Summer Workshop. Please let Ken know  
( kjakin13@gmail.com)  if your club  would like to place a bid.  
  
SOS Cards were distributed to ACSC Clubs so please make sure that you know where 
your packets are and please follow the instructions in the packet. 
  
SOS Cruise will sail out on October 11, 2015! We ask that you remember these folks for 
a fun, safe and successful shag cruise.  We will keep you updated on the Hawaii cruise. 
The flyer will be distributed soon. Please visit the website www.takethetrip.com.  
  
Club information: 
  
Please check the website to make sure that your club information is current and correct. 
If any change should occur, please submit the club information form or contact Lisa 
Caveny at  acscsecretary@aol.com. It is extremely important that you submit this form. 
This is our permanent record that is kept for our records for ACSC. 
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Facebook: 
  
Please encourage your club members to join our SOS FB page! Vicki Harrison our 
administrator works very hard in keeping the page updated daily! Lots of great 
information! Also please visit the photos section on www.shagdance.com, Vickie is in 
the process of downloading old photos and posting on the website. Many thanks to 
Vickie for this huge undertaking!!!!  
  
ACSC Board Team, 
  
Ken, Robin, Lisa, Allen and Judy 
   
All contact information for ACSC/SOS Board members can be found 
on www.shagdance.com. We all proudly serve you and if you have questions or 
concerns we are always available. 
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